
13.6.2013 

Ben Gale 

46 Rohrs Access Road 

Tooraweenah NSW 2831 

 

Sara Wilson, 

Director, Mining and industry Projects, Development Assessment Systems and Approvals 

Department of Planning and Infrastructure 

GPO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2001 

 

Re: Moolarben Coal Mine Stage 1 Optimisation Project (05_0117 MOD 9) 

 

Dear Sara Wilson 

I hereby give my support to the Moolarben Coal Mine Stage 1 Optimisation Project 

I support this project for the following reasons; 

I am employed by Moolarben Coal Operations and since my employment I have seen how 

Moolarben contributes to the local economy through direct employment of Mine personnel and also 

suppliers and contractors, they donate to charities and sponsor major events and fundraisers in the 

local region. 

Moolarben Coal Operations undertakes very proactive rehabilitation procedures which you can 

easily see.  Moolarben also contributes to local roads and infrastructure financially. 

They are a great family orientated company and a great team to work with and I am very happy and 

proud to be employed for such a terrific company like Moolarben Coal Operations. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Benjamin Gale 


